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Symbolic and Quantitative Approaches to Reasoning with Uncertainty Jan 30
2020 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 11th European
Conference on Symbolic and Quantitative Approaches to Reasoning with
Uncertainty, ECSQARU 2011, held in Belfast, UK, in June/July 2011. The 60
revised full papers presented together with 3 invited talks were carefully
reviewed and selected from 108 submissions. The papers are organized in
topical sections on argumentation; Bayesian networks and causal networks;
belief functions; belief revision and inconsistency handling; classification
and clustering; default reasoning and logics for reasoning under
uncertainty; foundations of reasoning and decision making under uncertainty;
fuzzy sets and fuzzy logic; implementation and applications of uncertain
systems; possibility theory and possibilistic logic; and uncertainty in
databases.
Finding Alphas Aug 26 2019 Design more successful trading systems with this
practical guide to identifying alphas Finding Alphas seeks to teach you how
to do one thing and do it well: design alphas. Written by experienced
practitioners from WorldQuant, including its founder and CEO Igor
Tulchinsky, this book provides detailed insight into the alchemic art of
generating trading signals, and gives you access to the tools you need to
practice and explore. Equally applicable across regions, this practical
guide provides you with methods for uncovering the hidden signals in your

data. A collection of essays provides diverse viewpoints to show the
similarities, as well as unique approaches, to alpha design, covering a wide
variety of topics, ranging from abstract theory to concrete technical
aspects. You'll learn the dos and don'ts of information research,
fundamental analysis, statistical arbitrage, alpha diversity, and more, and
then delve into more advanced areas and more complex designs. The companion
website, www.worldquantchallenge.com, features alpha examples with formulas
and explanations. Further, this book also provides practical guidance for
using WorldQuant's online simulation tool WebSim® to get hands-on practice
in alpha design. Alpha is an algorithm which trades financial securities.
This book shows you the ins and outs of alpha design, with key insight from
experienced practitioners. Learn the seven habits of highly effective quants
Understand the key technical aspects of alpha design Use WebSim® to
experiment and create more successful alphas Finding Alphas is the detailed,
informative guide you need to start designing robust, successful alphas.
Property Investment Decisions May 04 2020 The importance of property as an
investment medium continues to grow. Investors in property or those involved
with the provision of expert advice to investors have had to improve the
effectiveness and efficiency of their decision making. The aim of this book
is to lay down the theoretical foundations of investment decision making,
incorporating the techniques and procedures of modern management science, so
that particular decisions regarding property investment can be made
efficiently and rationally.
Salience in Sociolinguistics Jan 12 2021 This work proposes a definition of
the notion of salience in sociolinguistics. Salient linguistic variants are
those that are easily picked up by the listeners, and these stand in
opposition to `invisible' variants, which are, even if they also show
complex social stratification, completely ignored. Taking a quantitative
angle, this work sees salience as a function of relative frequency
differences, giving it an empirically testable operationalisation.
Methods in Development Research Jul 18 2021 This book situates current
development research issues squarely within debates about development policy
and social research and it will help begin the process of defining best
practice in the use of participatory/ qualitative and quantitative methods
of considerable interest to academics, practitioners and policy makers.
Quantitative Approaches in Business Studies Sep 27 2019 This book gives an
introduction to the effective use of mathematical and statistical techniques
in business operations, working from first principles and building towards a
complete understanding of first-level undergraduate quantitative methods.
Analytical Chemistry-A Qualitative and Quantitative Approach Jun 28 2022
Book envelops various analytical procedures including their principle and
application in chemical and drug analysis.
Bioelectricity Aug 07 2020 Vector analysis. Electrical sources and fields.
Introduction to membrane biophysics. Action potentials. Propagation.
Subthreshold stimuli. Extracelular fields. Membrane biophysics. The
electrophysiology of the heart. The neuromuscular junction. Skeletal muscle.
Functional neuromuscular stimulation.
Property Investment Decisions Mar 14 2021 The importance of property as an
investment medium continues to grow. Investors in property or those involved
with the provision of expert advice to investors have had to improve the

effectiveness and efficiency of their decision making. The aim of this book
is to lay down the theoretical foundations of investment decision making,
incorporating the techniques and procedures of modern management science, so
that particular decisions regarding property investment can be made
efficiently and rationally.
Media and Communication Research Methods Nov 29 2019 In this new edition,
Arthur Asa Berger employs his signature style - a practical focus, the use
of numerous examples, a step-by-step approach, and humour - to update and
enhance this must-have introductory text. Combining both qualitative and
quantitative research methods, the book covers the topics thoroughly and is
clearly written and engaging. This book is ideal for beginning research
students both at the graduate and undergraduate level because it is clear,
concise, and accompanied by many detailed examples.
Computer Architecture Dec 23 2021 Computer Architecture: A Quantitative
Approach, Sixth Edition has been considered essential reading by
instructors, students and practitioners of computer design for over 20
years. The sixth edition of this classic textbook from Hennessy and
Patterson, winners of the 2017 ACM A.M. Turing Award recognizing
contributions of lasting and major technical importance to the computing
field, is fully revised with the latest developments in processor and system
architecture. The text now features examples from the RISC-V (RISC Five)
instruction set architecture, a modern RISC instruction set developed and
designed to be a free and openly adoptable standard. It also includes a new
chapter on domain-specific architectures and an updated chapter on warehousescale computing that features the first public information on Google's
newest WSC. True to its original mission of demystifying computer
architecture, this edition continues the longstanding tradition of focusing
on areas where the most exciting computing innovation is happening, while
always keeping an emphasis on good engineering design. Winner of a 2019
Textbook Excellence Award (Texty) from the Textbook and Academic Authors
Association Includes a new chapter on domain-specific architectures,
explaining how they are the only path forward for improved performance and
energy efficiency given the end of Moore’s Law and Dennard scaling Features
the first publication of several DSAs from industry Features extensive
updates to the chapter on warehouse-scale computing, with the first public
information on the newest Google WSC Offers updates to other chapters
including new material dealing with the use of stacked DRAM; data on the
performance of new NVIDIA Pascal GPU vs. new AVX-512 Intel Skylake CPU; and
extensive additions to content covering multicore architecture and
organization Includes "Putting It All Together" sections near the end of
every chapter, providing real-world technology examples that demonstrate the
principles covered in each chapter Includes review appendices in the printed
text and additional reference appendices available online Includes updated
and improved case studies and exercises ACM named John L. Hennessy and David
A. Patterson, recipients of the 2017 ACM A.M. Turing Award for pioneering a
systematic, quantitative approach to the design and evaluation of computer
architectures with enduring impact on the microprocessor industry
Ecology and Resource Management Feb 10 2021 Textbook
AIDS Epidemiology Dec 31 2019 In addition to a comprehensive discussion of
methods for gauging the extent of the epidemic and forecasting AIDS

incidence, this book presents methods and results concerning the risks of
HIV transmission, the incubation period of HIV infection, markers of disease
progression, prevention strategies, including strategies to protect the
blood supply, and the evaluation of treatments and vaccines. These topics
are presented quantitatively, with an emphasis on the strengths and
weaknesses of available data. The book highlights how a naive statistical
approach to the design or analysis of such studies can lead to seriously
misleading results. The various methods of monitoring and forecasting HIV
disease and AIDS incidence are given thorough treatment.
Social Research Methods Nov 21 2021 Bernard does an excellent job of not
only showing how to practice research, but also provides a detailed
discussion of broader historical and philosophical contexts that are
important for understanding research.
Plants and Microclimate May 16 2021 An authoritative introduction to plant
responses and adaptation to the aerial environment, ideal for advanced
undergraduate and graduate students.
Finding Meaning in Dreams: A Quantitative Approach Mar 26 2022
Distinguished psychologist G. William Domhoff brings together-for the first
time-all the necessary tools needed to perform quantitative studies of dream
content using the rigorous system developed by Calvin S. Hall and Robert van
de Castle. The book contains a comprehensive review of the literature,
detailed coding rules, normative findings, and statistical tables.
Environmental Management in Construction Oct 21 2021 Demands on the
construction industry are changing, and it is now virtually essential for
environmental management to be considered at all stages of a project. Many
construction managers are finding a quantitative approach useful, and this
book outlines four quantitative methods which can be applied at different
construction stages, and which fit within a comprehensive framework of
dynamic Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA). These include: a method to
quantitatively evaluate and reduce pollution and hazards levels a method to
evaluate the environmental-consciousness of proposed construction plans a
method to reduce on-site construction wastes through an incentive reward
programme a method to promote C and D waste exchange in the local
construction industry. With an experimental case study of the application of
these methods, this book delivers a comprehensive review of environmental
management issues in construction. With regulatory requirements potentially
favouring the quantitative approach, this timely guide ensures that
contractors will be able to keep pace with environmental management
standards.
Integrating Qualitative and Quantitative Methods Jul 30 2022 Focusing on
research designs for projects that collect both qualitative and quantitative
data, this practical book discusses strategies for bringing qualitative and
quantitative methods together so that their combined strengths accomplish
more than is possible with a single method. The approach is broadly
interdisciplinary, reflecting the interest in mixed methods research of
social scientists from anthropology, communication, criminal justice,
education, evaluation, nursing, organizational behavior, psychology,
political science, public administration, public health, sociology, social
work, and urban studies. In contrast to an "anything goes" approach or a
naïve hope that "two methods are better than one," the author argues that

projects using mixed methods must pay even more attention to research design
than single method approaches. The book’s practical emphasis on mixed
methods makes it useful both to active researchers and to students who
intend to pursue such a career.
Research Design Oct 28 2019 This best-selling text pioneered the comparison
of qualitative, quantitative, and mixed methods research design. For all
three approaches, John W. Creswell and new co-author J. David Creswell
include a preliminary consideration of philosophical assumptions, key
elements of the research process, a review of the literature, an assessment
of the use of theory in research applications, and reflections about the
importance of writing and ethics in scholarly inquiry. The Fifth Edition
includes more coverage of: epistemological and ontological positioning in
relation to the research question and chosen methodology; case study, PAR,
visual and online methods in qualitative research; qualitative and
quantitative data analysis software; and in quantitative methods more on
power analysis to determine sample size, and more coverage of experimental
and survey designs; and updated with the latest thinking and research in
mixed methods. SHARE this Comparison of Research Approaches poster with your
students to help them navigate the distinction between the three approaches
to research.
Encyclopedia of Autism Spectrum Disorders Jun 04 2020
Social Research Methods Sep 19 2021 Includes bibliographical references and
index.
Health Care Operations Management Sep 07 2020 Hospitals are large and
complex organizations, yet they function largely without sophistication and
technology inherent in other large businesses. In a time when well over half
of all hospitals report negative operating margins, driving down costs
through logistics and the supply chain is one of the most important yet
overlooked areas for cost improvements. Hospitals and other healthcare
systems spend more time and money on their supply chain than on physicians
and doctors salaries combined. This is one of the first books to focus on
the core business support services typically called “logistics” in
healthcare. These include: Hospital materials management and the clinical
supply chain Laundry and linen management eCommerce and technology in
hospital logistics Accounting for medical supplies and inventories Inventory
management Healthcare vendor collaboration Demand and supply planning This
is an ideal text for healthcare administrators and functional business
managers responsible for purchasing, receiving, supplier management,
business planning, accounting, and hospital administration as well as for
students of hospital business services.
Research Design Jan 24 2022 This book provides the basis for deciding
whether to use a qualitative or quantitative approach for the design of a
research study and how to write up the results of a study for a journal
article or dissertation. Addressing these issues, the author offers a guide
to the major design decisions, such as deciding upon a paradigm, stating the
purpose of the study, identifying the research questions and hypotheses,
using theory and defining and stating the significance of the study.
Bioelectricity Dec 11 2020 This text is an introduction to
electrophysiology utilizing a quantitative approach. It describes the
principles of electrical fields, using basic theory from science and

engineering while taking the biological applications into consideration.
Introduction to Quantitative Research Methods Nov 09 2020 Introduction to
Quantitative Research Methods is a student-friendly introduction to
quantitative research methods and basic statistics. It uses a detective
theme throughout the text and in multimedia courseware to show how
quantitative methods have been used to solve real-life problems. The book
focuses on principles and techniques that are appropriate to introductory
level courses in media, psychology and sociology. Examples and illustrations
are drawn from historical and contemporary research in the social sciences.
The multimedia courseware provides tutorial work on sampling, basic
statistics, and techniques for seeking information from databases and other
sources. The statistics modules can be used as either part of a detective
games or directly in teaching and learning. Brief video lessons in SPSS,
using real datasets, are also a feature of the CD-ROM. Why would you choose
Introduction to Quantitative Research Methods - It is theoretical, providing
a concise overview of issues of quantitative research. - It is practical,
providing case studies that exemplify the different ways of research is
conducted in the social sciences (ranging from psychology to sociology,
politics and media). - It is educational, providing practical vignettes, and
chapter highlights for revision. - It is integrative, producing a typology
of different ways of conducting quantitative research methods. - It is
international, providing case studies from a range of countries. - It is
innovative, providing multimedia tutorials on generic research and
statistical skills. - It is clear, concise and accessible.
Computer Architecture Oct 01 2022 This best-selling title, considered for
over a decade to be essential reading for every serious student and
practitioner of computer design, has been updated throughout to address the
most important trends facing computer designers today. In this edition, the
authors bring their trademark method of quantitative analysis not only to
high performance desktop machine design, but also to the design of embedded
and server systems. They have illustrated their principles with designs from
all three of these domains, including examples from consumer electronics,
multimedia and web technologies, and high performance computing. The book
retains its highly rated features: Fallacies and Pitfalls, which share the
hard-won lessons of real designers; Historical Perspectives, which provide a
deeper look at computer design history; Putting it all Together, which
present a design example that illustrates the principles of the chapter;
Worked Examples, which challenge the reader to apply the concepts, theories
and methods in smaller scale problems; and Cross-Cutting Issues, which show
how the ideas covered in one chapter interact with those presented in
others. In addition, a new feature, Another View, presents brief design
examples in one of the three domains other than the one chosen for Putting
It All Together. The authors present a new organization of the material as
well, reducing the overlap with their other text, Computer Organization and
Design: A Hardware/Software Approach 2/e, and offering more in-depth
treatment of advanced topics in multithreading, instruction level
parallelism, VLIW architectures, memory hierarchies, storage devices and
network technologies. Also new to this edition, is the adoption of the MIPS
64 as the instruction set architecture. In addition to several online
appendixes, two new appendixes will be printed in the book: one contains a

complete review of the basic concepts of pipelining, the other provides
solutions a selection of the exercises. Both will be invaluable to the
student or professional learning on her own or in the classroom. Hennessy
and Patterson continue to focus on fundamental techniques for designing real
machines and for maximizing their cost/performance. * Presents state-of-theart design examples including: * IA-64 architecture and its first
implementation, the Itanium * Pipeline designs for Pentium III and Pentium
IV * The cluster that runs the Google search engine * EMC storage systems
and their performance * Sony Playstation 2 * Infiniband, a new storage area
and system area network * SunFire 6800 multiprocessor server and its
processor the UltraSPARC III * Trimedia TM32 media processor and the
Transmeta Crusoe processor * Examines quantitative performance analysis in
the commercial server market and the embedded market, as well as the
traditional desktop market. Updates all the examples and figures with the
most recent benchmarks, such as SPEC 2000. * Expands coverage of instruction
sets to include descriptions of digital signal processors, media processors,
and multimedia extensions to desktop processors. * Analyzes capacity, cost,
and performance of disks over two decades. Surveys the role of clusters in
scientific computing and commercial computing. * Presents a survey,
taxonomy, and the benchmarks of errors and failures in computer systems. *
Presents detailed descriptions of the design of storage systems and of
clusters. * Surveys memory hierarchies in modern microprocessors and the key
parameters of modern disks. * Presents a glossary of networking terms.
Environmental Management in Construction Jun 24 2019 Demands on the
construction industry are changing, and it is now virtually essential for
environmental management to be considered at all stages of a project. Many
construction managers are finding a quantitative approach useful, and this
book outlines four quantitative methods which can be applied at different
construction stages, and which fit within a comprehensive framework of
dynamic Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA). These include: a method to
quantitatively evaluate and reduce pollution and hazards levels a method to
evaluate the environmental-consciousness of proposed construction plans a
method to reduce on-site construction wastes through an incentive reward
programme a method to promote C and D waste exchange in the local
construction industry. With an experimental case study of the application of
these methods, this book delivers a comprehensive review of environmental
management issues in construction. With regulatory requirements potentially
favouring the quantitative approach, this timely guide ensures that
contractors will be able to keep pace with environmental management
standards.
Research Methods for Everyday Life Mar 02 2020 This book offers an
innovative introduction to social research. The book explores all stages of
the research process and it features both quantitative and qualitative
methods. Research design topics include sampling techniques, choosing a
research design, and determining research question that inform public
opinion and direct future studies. Throughout the book, the authors provide
vivid and engaging examples that reinforce the reading and understanding of
social science research. "Your Turn" boxes contain activities that allow
students to practice research skills, such as sampling, naturalistic
observation, survey collection, coding, analysis, and report writing.

Methods of Life Course Research Nov 02 2022 What are the most effective
methods for doing life-course research? In this volume, the field's founders
and leaders answer this question, giving readers tips on: the art and method
of the appropriate research design; the collection of life-history data; and
the search for meaningful patterns to be found in the results.
Construction Claims Apr 26 2022
A Tale of Two Cultures Jul 26 2019 Some in the social sciences argue that
the same logic applies to both qualitative and quantitative methods. In A
Tale of Two Cultures, Gary Goertz and James Mahoney demonstrate that these
two paradigms constitute different cultures, each internally coherent yet
marked by contrasting norms, practices, and toolkits. They identify and
discuss major differences between these two traditions that touch nearly
every aspect of social science research, including design, goals, causal
effects and models, concepts and measurement, data analysis, and case
selection. Although focused on the differences between qualitative and
quantitative research, Goertz and Mahoney also seek to promote toleration,
exchange, and learning by enabling scholars to think beyond their own
culture and see an alternative scientific worldview. This book is written in
an easily accessible style and features a host of real-world examples to
illustrate methodological points.
Active Portfolio Management: A Quantitative Approach for Producing Superior
Returns and Selecting Superior Returns and Controlling Risk May 28 2022
"This new edition of Active Portfolio Management continues the standard of
excellence established in the first edition, with new and clear insights to
help investment professionals." -William E. Jacques, Partner and Chief
Investment Officer, Martingale Asset Management. "Active Portfolio
Management offers investors an opportunity to better understand the balance
between manager skill and portfolio risk. Both fundamental and quantitative
investment managers will benefit from studying this updated edition by
Grinold and Kahn." -Scott Stewart, Portfolio Manager, Fidelity Select Equity
® Discipline Co-Manager, Fidelity Freedom ® Funds. "This Second edition will
not remain on the shelf, but will be continually referenced by both novice
and expert. There is a substantial expansion in both depth and breadth on
the original. It clearly and concisely explains all aspects of the
foundations and the latest thinking in active portfolio management." -Eric
N. Remole, Managing Director, Head of Global Structured Equity, Credit
Suisse Asset Management. Mathematically rigorous and meticulously organized,
Active Portfolio Management broke new ground when it first became available
to investment managers in 1994. By outlining an innovative process to
uncover raw signals of asset returns, develop them into refined forecasts,
then use those forecasts to construct portfolios of exceptional return and
minimal risk, i.e., portfolios that consistently beat the market, this
hallmark book helped thousands of investment managers. Active Portfolio
Management, Second Edition, now sets the bar even higher. Like its
predecessor, this volume details how to apply economics, econometrics, and
operations research to solving practical investment problems, and uncovering
superior profit opportunities. It outlines an active management framework
that begins with a benchmark portfolio, then defines exceptional returns as
they relate to that benchmark. Beyond the comprehensive treatment of the
active management process covered previously, this new edition expands to

cover asset allocation, long/short investing, information horizons, and
other topics relevant today. It revisits a number of discussions from the
first edition, shedding new light on some of today's most pressing issues,
including risk, dispersion, market impact, and performance analysis, while
providing empirical evidence where appropriate. The result is an updated,
comprehensive set of strategic concepts and rules of thumb for guiding the
process of-and increasing the profits from-active investment management.
Using Narrative in Social Research Feb 22 2022 'Jane Elliott's examination
of the use of "narrative" within the broad context of social science inquiry
is a must-read for both qualitative and quantitative researchers, novice and
expert alike' - Journal of Advanced Nursing `This important book does an
impressive job of synthesising a complex literature and bringing together
both qualitative and quantitative methods of narrative analysis. It will
become a milestone in the development of narrative methods. Although groundbreaking in many ways, it is very clearly written and accessible to readers
from a wide variety of backgrounds and methodological experience' - Nigel
Gilbert, University of Surrey `An elegantly written, scholarly and
accessible text. Jane Elliott shows a sophisticated appreciation of
contemporary methodological developments, and makes a persuasive case for
the use of narrative approaches in both qualitative and quantitative
research. The book challenges and advances debates about combining methods,
and shows how stories can work within and across conventional research
boundaries. It is a truly original contribution to the literature' - Amanda
Coffey, Cardiff School of Social Sciences `An outstanding book. Jane Elliott
breaks new ground by demonstrating to new generations of social scientists
how the power of narrative can fruitfully be harnessed in social research.
This is a "must read" book' - Professor Mike Savage, University of
Manchester This is a lucid and accessible introduction to narrative methods
in social research. It is also an important book about the nature, role and
theoretical basis of research methodology in general. Jane Elliott instructs
the reader on the basic methods and methodological assumptions that form the
basis of narrative methods. She does so in a way that is practical and
accessible and in a way that will make the book a favourite with students
and experienced researchers alike. Elliott argues that both qualitative and
quantitative methods are characterised by a concern with narrative, and that
our research data can best be analyzed if it is seen in narrative terms. In
concrete, step-by-step terms she details for the reader how to go about
collecting data and how to subject that data to narrative analysis, while at
the same time placing this process in its wider theoretical context. She
works across the traditional quantitative/qualitative divide to set out the
ways in which narrative researchers can uncover such issues as social
change, causality and social identity. She also shows how the techniques and
skills used by qualitative researchers can be deployed when doing
quantitative research and, similarly, how qualitative researchers can
sometimes profit from using quantitative skills and techniques. "This book
provides both a fascinating and a challenging read. What sets this text
apart from other books on research methodology and methods is that it does
not focus exclusively on either quantitative or qualitative research
approaches, but rather attempts to bridge the divide. The book should be
compulsory reading not only for those aspiring to undertake narrative

research and those students undertaking higher degree research courses, but
also for those more experienced researches wishing to explore contemporary
issues in research methods and methodology. As a recent recruit to a
lecturer-practitioner post with little recnt experience in the subject area
covered by this book, i found it met my needs very well. I would certainly
recomment this book for purchase." Dr Andrew Pettipher, University of
Nottingham, UK.
Quantitative Approaches in Business Studies Aug 31 2022 A user friendly
introduction to use and interpretation of quantitative methods for Business
students.
Operations Management : a Quantitative Approach Jul 06 2020 It is specially
designed to suit the latest syllabi of courses on Production/Operations
Management offered by various universities to the undergraduate students of
Mechanical Engineering, Production Engineering and Industrial Engineering as
well as students of Master of Business Administration (MBA) specializing in
Production and Operations Management stream. The book offers a balanced
coverage of the fundamental principles of managing operations and the
quantitative techniques used to support the functions of operations
management. There are many worked-out examples in each chapter to enable
students to comprehend the quantitative material of the book. The text is
divided into two parts. Techniques of operations research such as linear
programming, transportation assignment models, dynamic optimization and
waiting line models are discussed in Part I. Some generic classes with
functions for array and matrix manipulation, analysis of queuing models and
evaluation of probability for some standard distributions have been defined
and used throughout for writing programs for diverse managerial
applications. Part II is devoted to a detailed discussion of management
functions such as Product Design and Development, Forecasting, Capacity
Analysis, Plant Layout, Assembly Line Balancing, Inventory Control,
Materials Requirement Planning, Production Scheduling, Quality Control,
Total Quality Management, Just in Time (JIT), Supply Chain Management,
Maintenance Management and Six Sigma. Small computer programs have been
given wherever required for solving practical problems. The functions
developed in generic base classes have been used to take advantage of source
code reusability offered by Object Oriented Programming (C++).
Timber Management Apr 14 2021 Growrh and yield prediction. Growing stock
and stand density. Predicting growth and yield. Financial aspects of timber
management. Taxas and risk in the evaluation of forest investiments. Timber
management planning. Timber management some introduction comments. Standlevel management planning. Forest-level management planning current
techniques. Common and scientific names of tree species referenced. Factors
for converting selected english measurement units to corresponding metric
measurement unts. Linear regression procedures.
Production Control Apr 02 2020
Social Research Methods Aug 19 2021 Social Research Methods: Qualitative
and Quantitative Methods 7e is a highly regarded text that presents a
comprehensive and balanced introduction to both qualitative and quantitative
approaches to social research with an emphasis on the benefits of combining
various approaches. New this edition: MyResearchKit--Social Research Methods
7E can be packaged with this text at no additional cost (ISBN: 0205751342)

or purchased separately. MyResearchKit includes: * Multiple-choice practice
test questions* Flashcards of key terms* Short research exercises
(previously in the workbook)*Social Explorer: census data from 1790 present* A Social Research in the News blog*Writing tutorial: covers
documenting sources, avoiding plagiarism, and various kinds of writing
assignments (literature reviews, abstracts, research proposals,
etc.)*MySearchLab: a search engine for retrieving scholarly research
articles from hundreds of academic journals
Ship Maintenance Oct 09 2020
Finding Alphas Jun 16 2021 Discover the ins and outs of designing
predictive trading models Drawing on the expertise of WorldQuant’s global
network, this new edition of Finding Alphas: A Quantitative Approach to
Building Trading Strategies contains significant changes and updates to the
original material, with new and updated data and examples. Nine chapters
have been added about alphas – models used to make predictions regarding the
prices of financial instruments. The new chapters cover topics including
alpha correlation, controlling biases, exchange-traded funds, event-driven
investing, index alphas, intraday data in alpha research, intraday trading,
machine learning, and the triple axis plan for identifying alphas. •
Provides more references to the academic literature • Includes new, highquality material • Organizes content in a practical and easy-to-follow
manner • Adds new alpha examples with formulas and explanations If you’re
looking for the latest information on building trading strategies from a
quantitative approach, this book has you covered.
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